
Advance Notice 
Special Board Meeting 
January 3, 2022 
  

Discussion with Superintendent Search Firm – Board  

 

Action to be taken:  Presented for discussion only.  

  

On November 9, 2021, Superintendent Thiele announced his intention to retire after the 2021-22 

school year.  During the December 9, 2021 meeting, the Board directed Superintendent Thiele to 

enter into a contract with the superintendent search firm McPherson & Jacobson.  The Board will 

discuss the various aspects of the search with McPherson & Jacobson during this meeting. 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

  

  

             


